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Fall Auction is Tomorrow! 

Tomorrow morning is our annual FALL AUCTION! Thank you to those of you who have 
already helped out in some way by volunteering your time or dropping off food for the 
auction. Those of you who will be helping out tomorrow, please keep in mind that we 
open our doors at 7:00 AM, and should be wrapping it up late afternoon. Please 
remember to bring your students in their blue ECS t-shirts! 

ECS T-Shirts 

The students were given free ECS t-shirts yesterday to wear to school today and to the 
auction tomorrow. Please refer to the message sent-out via Schoolworx regarding attire 
guidelines. 

Long’s Donuts Fundraiser! 

Good news! We have decided to extend our cut-off to turn in order forms/payment to this 
coming Monday, 10/7! Orders can be picked up on Wednesday, October 9 at dismissal or 
at the Emmanuel Baptist Temple evening service, which starts at 7:00 PM. 

Discount Cards are Here! 

Discount cards are going home today! We are also sending home a flyer explaining the 
details about the fundraiser. Check out the back of the flyer for information on prizes for 
selling your cards! Each student is responsible for turning in the money for 10 cards. 

2-Hour Delay on Monday 

Due to the tiring weekend with our Auction on Saturday, ECS will not begin until 10:00 AM 
on Monday, 10/7. The earliest time for arrivals is 9:30 AM. The building will not be open 
before then. Enjoy your late morning! (The buses will not be running for us on Monday 
morning due to the time change, so parents of students who ride the buses will be 
responsible for transportation on Monday, 10/7. The buses will be able to take students 
home after school.) 

Grandparents Day 

On Friday, October 25, we will be hosting Grandparents Day at ECS! Invitations for this 
event are going home today. They are flyers with information on the front and a letter on 
the back. Please have your child address the letter and sign it, then you may send it to their 
grandparents! Please feel free to make as many copies of the flyer as you need. We will also 
send everyone the PDF of the flyer via Schoolworx. 

Spirit Wear Reminder 

Students are permitted to wear their spirit-wear on Fridays! Spirit-wear is any item 
purchased through the school with the ECS logo on it. Elementary girls should wear their 
spirit-wear over their jumpers. 

Make-up Picture Day 

If your child was absent for picture day this week, make-up day is Monday, November 4. 
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